SCRID Annual Membership Meeting



May 13, 2017
50th Anniversary Committee
Submitted by Beth D'Addario & Tiffany Green

Five months TO GO!! WOOT!

- Tickets will be sold at \$65.00 and a Reserve table of 10 will be offered at \$700.00.
- Reserve Tables will be a way people can sit together because the event will be "open seating". It will ONLY increase the price per ticket to \$70.00 a \$5.00 increase.
- I will be sending out letters to Los Angeles politicians (LA Mayor, LA Board of Supervisors, LA City Counsel, Ect) asking for proclamations for our Jubilee. If you have someone you would like to ask please email me their contact information.
- Jubilee committee will be securing a photo booth.

Tasks mentioned in the previous report are Completed and still in progress:

- 1. We are NOW Selling the 50th Jubilee Anniversary Pin-in-person and on-line
- 2. Tiffany contacted about 30 Deaf Artist re/donating items to our art auction. If you have a Deaf artist you would like to be feature at the Jubilee please contact the committee.
- 3. Need volunteer for fundraising phone calls
- 4. DJ secured
- 5. the Menu has been confirmed
 - a. Appetizers
 - b. Beer and Wine bar
 - c. Entrees
 - i. Peppered Filet Mignon 47
 - ii. Linguine Primavera- Vegetarian
 - iii. Cognac Chicken Breast
- 6. Website is set up for Gala Info/Tickets. Please direct people to the link and website. The link is http://scridmember.wildapricot.org/event-2530808
- 7. For People who would like to reserve a room at the Crown Royal Hotel at LAX they are offering a 10% discount. The link will be added to the webpage.

<u>Update- re Fundraising letters IN PROGRESS & PENDING</u>

1. The fundraising letters have been mailed out along with a Sponsorship form that Cindy developed with the input from President Huber and from the Gala Committee. I have already

- spoken with Cindy about coordinating/keeping track of the donations/sponsorships.
- 2. Cindy will send out letters and make phone calls to potential Sponsors for the Jubilee.
- 3. official email address which is <u>50thJubilee@scrid.org</u> if you have ANY questions, inquires, and help for the committee
- 4. The committee will keep in contact with the treasurer regarding incoming donations and Sponsorships.

Here are the upcoming priorities for the committee

- 1. Secure a volunteer to help Tiffany to track/contact Deaf Artists
 - i. Deaf Artists Database already created & saved to the SCRID G Drive with their name/emails/addresses.
- 2. Approve the Deaf Artist Letter Draft
 - a. Will use the same design as the flyer for the letters.
- 3. Telephone Script drafted
 - a. Need a volunteer for follow up calls re fundraisings/donations during the month of January/Feb
 - b. Will also need to use the same volunteer for 6 months follow up & 3 month follow up.

Thank you,

Beth D'Addario and Tiffany Green 50th Jubilee Co-Chairs